
John,

Thank you for the opportunity to engage in Pendle’s Local Plan Regulation 19
Consultation.  We have reviewed the document and would like to confirm that
Hyndburn see no cross-boundary issues on which we need to comment on.

Best wishes for the next stages of your plan preparation and examination.

Kind regards,

Vikki van Sylvan MTCP MRTPI
Planning Policy Consultant
Hyndburn Borough Council
Scaitcliffe House
Ormerod Street
Accrington
BB5 0PF

Please note my working days are Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursday AM


